
From: Burns, Truman L. 
Sent: 11/4/2013 10:32:24 AM 

Madrigal, Anna-Marie (anna-marie.madrigal@cpuc.ca.gov); kmills@cfbf.com 
' fkmi11s@cfhf comV CI an on Paul fnaul danon@cnuc ca gov); 

Redacted 
Redacted 

Allene Zanger 
(azanger@stewardshipcouncil.org); Scott Broberg 
(sbroberg@stewardshipcouncil.org); Lee Adams (supervisorl@sierracounty.ws) 
(supervisorl@sierracounty.ws); Nancee Murray (nancee.murray@wildlife.ca.gov) 
(nancee.murray@wildlife.ca.gov); Robin Flynn (RFlynn@stewardshipcouncil.org) 

Cc: Joel Wagner (jwagner@stewardshipcouncil.org); Ann Tighe 
(acoulson@stewardshipcouncil.org) 

Bee: 
Subject: RE: Fiduciary Meeting Follow Up - Updated Budget Summary 

Thanks Scott, new numbers look fine to me. 

Truman Burns/ORA 

From: Scott Broberg [mailto:sbroberg@stewardshipcouncil.org] 
Sent: Friday, November 01, 2013 4:43 PM 
To: Ailene Zanger; Kmills@CFBF.com; Lee Adams (supervisor @sierracounty.ws); Madrigal, Anna-
Marie; [Redacted^Z^Zt Nancee Murray (nancee.murray@wildlife.ca.gov); Clanon, Paul; Robin Flynn; 
Burns, Truman L. 
Cc: Joel Wagner; Ann Tighe 
Subject: Fiduciary Meeting Follow Up - Updated Budget Summary 

Dear Fiduciary Committee Members, 

Pursuant to our Fiduciary Committee meeting on October 31, attached please find the updated 
2014 budget summary. This summary reflects the budget contingency line item amount to now 
include 10% of CE Endowment expense. No other changes were made to the budget. 

Thanks and enjoy the weekend. 

Scott 

SB GT&S 0379610 
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WE HAVE MOVED! As of September 30, 2013 our new address is 155 Bovet Road, Suite 405, San 
Mateo, CA 94402. Please make note of it. 

Scott Broberg | Director of Finance 

Pacific Forest & Watershed Lands Stewardship Council 
155 Bovet Road, Suite 405 | San Mateo, CA 94402 
Office: (650) 401-2159 | Fax: (650)401-2140 
Email: sbroberq@stewardshipcouncil.org I Web: www.stewardshipcouncil.orQ 

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This email (including any attachments) may contain confidential information and is 
intended solely for the use of the addressee. If you are not the named addressee (or the authorized representative 
thereof), please notify the sender and delete this email from your system immediately. 
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